

Daniel Charles Mouawad Chief Executive Spelthorne Borough Council By email **Max Soule**

Deputy Director, Local Government Stewardship and Interventions

Ministry of Housing, Communities & Local Government 2 Marsham Street London SW1P 4DF

www.gov.uk/mhclg

22 August 2024

Dear Mr. Mouawad,

I wish to inform you that the Minister for Local Government and English Devolution has extended the time period for the Best Value Inspection report until 29 November 2024. The scope of the inspection is unchanged. The Lead Inspector has requested additional Assistant Inspectors and that request is being considered.

The Ministry is grateful for your continued cooperation with the Best Value Inspection.

Yours sincerely,

Max Soule
Deputy Director, Local Government Stewardship and Interventions